
I recently had a meeting with The Honourable Kaycee Madu and the Edmonton Chamber of Commerce
where we discussed the future of Senior Care in Alberta and how private operators should be a big part of
the solution. As we have recently witnessed in other jurisdictions, the antiquated government model of
long-term care and housing has failed our vulnerable seniors. Now is the time for transformational change
of senior care. While I applaud that Provincial Governments want to act to make government funded
institutionalized care better; the infrastructure that is in place in those facilities cannot be changed and
therefore will never lead to optimum senior care.

To read the whole letter and my recommendations to the Alberta Government regarding funding for
Senior Care please click this link. Transforming Senior Care Funding in Alberta
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